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Dear Chair, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 30 March regarding appearing at future Committee scrutiny 
sessions.  
 
You will be aware that I have made a commitment to provide an annual report to the 
Committee on the work undertaken by our overseas network. In order to ensure that the 
work undertaken by the network around St David’s Day is captured in the report, this will be 
presented to the Committee in early May. 
 
I therefore propose that I attend the Committee annually linked to the publication of this 
annual report. This will provide us with an opportunity to discuss the report and its content in 
more detail, and I will be very ready to receive any further ideas and thoughts Members may 
have. 
 
I suggest that a session in mid-June would be appropriate to discuss the report and provide 
a forward look to the work that we will be undertaking in 2022-23 on international relations. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

MARK DRAKEFORD 
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